
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
August 11, 2017 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
 
WILSON STREET RECONSTRUCTION - PHASE 3 BEGINS 
  
Beginning at 7 a.m. on Tuesday, Aug. 15, Wilson Street between Grove Street and McClellan 
Avenue (M553) will be closed to through traffic for Phase 3 reconstruction work. This is the last 
of three phases. This phase is expected to last four weeks. In addition, Forest Park Drive will be 
closed to through traffic due to the work on the intersection at Wilson Street. 
 
The Wilson Street work will detour traffic to Grove Street and McClellan Avenue. The public is 
advised to use caution when traveling through this area and to be alert for construction, detour 
and advisory signing.     
 
A phasing schematic can be accessed at the City of Marquette Engineering Division web site 
under the Wilson Street Reconstruction Project link at www.mqtcty.org. 
 
Smith Construction Company is the general contractor for this project.  
 
The City of Marquette asks you for your patience during the construction process.   
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